Scott Weeks :

From: DICKSON PERRY <dicksonperry@icloud.com>
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2019 10:54 AM

To: Scott Weeks

Subject: Appeal Notice

Scott;

Please let this serve as my notice and request to appeal the Madison County Planning Commission’s vote to approve the
granting of the Conditional Use permit to J. Lee Properties on 9/12/19. | feel strongly based on the definition of
Conditional Use as set in the Madison County Zoning Ordinance and the concerns and objections voiced to me by many
other neighbors that this Conditional Use permit should be denied by the Madison County Board of Supervisors when it
can be scheduled for them to hear from myself and the other concerned citizens of Madison County. Please let me
know what | need to do to make sure my appeal is duly recognized and heard before the Madison County Board of
Supervisors in a timely and appropriate manner.

Your truly,

Dickson Perry

433 Highway 16W

Canton, MS 39046

Cell# 214.957.8507



